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NOTICE OF MEETING FOR THE NOMINATED SCHOOLS IN THE EXPANSION
PROGRAM OF LIMITED FACE TO FACE CLASSES

To:  OIC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Division Chiefs
Concerned Public Schools District Supervisors
Concerned School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Division Memorandum 056-22 announcing the additional 35 schools for the expansion program
of the limited face-to-face classes. In this regard, this Office will conduct a meeting on February
4, 2022, at 9:30 a.m. via zoom.

2. The activity aims to orient the School Heads on the preparatory activities and documents to be
prepared for the limited opening of classes when given the green signal to push through.

3. Meeting link will be sent to our official Facebook Group Chat.

4. Immediate and widest dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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ELIAS A. ALICAYA JR., EdQ”"™

Assistant Schools Division rintendent
Officer-in-Charge
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